
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           

 

           
             

Welcome back and a Happy New Year to you all, we hope you had a lovely 

Christmas. Thank you so much for your support with our fundraising bingo last 

term, we raised just over £1000.00. This money will be going towards new 

indoor equipment and to replenish old toys for new. 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spinney-Pre School 

Newsletter 

4th Jan – 10th Feb 2023 

Facebook - SpinneyPreSchool 

Email – spinneypreschool@gmail.com 

Website – www.spinneypreschool.co.uk 

Phone Call/Text - 07752911987 

Please look at the above for information on what your child will be/has been 

doing on a daily/weekly basis 

This terms topic is 
Elmer the Patchwork Elephant and  

Chinese New Year 

This will cover Personal, Social and 

Emotional, Mathematical development and 

Understanding the World. 

As we are now into the Winter season and the weather is starting to get colder, 

please can you dress your child in warmer clothing. This is due to our building 

taking time to warm up and you can appreciate the cost of electricity is 

exceptionally high and unfortunately we unable to claim Government support. 

 

                               

Sometime over this term, the children 

will be making their own container of 

scouse. They will be cutting up the 

vegetables using child friendly knives.   

 
 

 
                         Snack Money and absence 

Please can I remind you that all snack monies and 

Parental fees must be paid before the end of each 

term. This is due to our accountant needing to see 

our books. 

Also, please can you contact the Pre-School’s phone 

only if your child is absent. This is to comply with 

our Safeguarding Policy. (Please take the time to 

read this. It can be found on our Website)  
 

http://www.spinneypreschool.co.uk/

